
 

 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

Wednesday 21st June 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We are very excited to have author Nazneen Ahmed Pathak visiting our Year 4 pupils on 
Tuesday 4th July.  
 
She will be talking to pupils about her new book 'City of Stolen Magic' - a magical period 
mystery set in India in 1855, in which our protagonist Chompa must undertake a quest to save 
her mother from the sinister Company....  
 
There is more information about the book and Nazneen 
here: https://www.penguin.co.uk/authors/284111/nazneen-ahmed-pathak  
 
Pupils will have the opportunity to buy a copy of the book, priced at £7.99, which Nazneen will 
then be able to sign and dedicate for them. Payment can be made in cash on the day/via our 
Parent Pay. There is no pressure to buy the book. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Year 4 Teachers  
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